
    

This week is certainly beginning to feel very Christmassy in Diamond Class. We have been 
busy practising our rendition of “Rockin around the Christmas Tree” and it was very special 
to see the children come to school, dressed in their Christmas jumpers in readiness for the 
video. We hope to upload it to GC very soon and I am sure you will enjoy watching their 
performance. 

Tuesday was Christmas dinner day and although it was very different this year, our 
lunchtime staff worked very hard to make it feel very festive. Children loved pulling their 
crackers, reading the jokes inside and wearing party hats.  

             

                 

Reminders: Next Wednesday will be our party day. Please provide your child with a named 
paper plate of party food (not too much though as they will have dinner that day too).As the 
party will be in our PE slot that day, there is no need to come in PE kit.                                 

                                       Have a lovely weekend,    

                                              Mrs Moncrieff      



      

 

 


